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On July 18, I wrote to the New York City Police Department (NYPD) and the New York City

Department of Transportation to bring their attention to several bus companies operating in

Community Board 4 whose permits have lapsed. Since then, I’m happy to report the NYPD

has begun a crackdown on illegal intercity buses in this area. The companies, including Fuji,

Three Aces, and Galaxy, have continued to load and unload passengers on 42nd Street

between 8th and 9th Avenues, idling and blocking an MTA dedicated lane. Please see my

letter below.


